CHARLOTTE A. RAY /3322 Courtyard Place
Farmers Branch, Texas 75234-3758

Phone: 972/243-4500

May 23, 2017

Chief David Hale
Farmers Branch Police Department

3723 Valley View Lane
Farmers Branch, Texas 75234

Dear Chief Hale:

We have just completed a week of honoring our Policemen along with the Fallen
in Farmers Branch and surrounding cities/states. I would like to think that we
not only honor them during this week, but honor and remember them in our
thoughts and prayers every day throughout the year.

As you know, I recently completed the Farmers Branch Police Academy and COP
Program recently; and, will graduate from the Firemen Academy Thursday night.
I am currently working and volunteering at the Police Department and working
as a COP at the various events throughout the year. These programs have

changed my life.

As 1 have told you many times, no one respects or appreciates these
men/women as much as I do. I am so glad that there are men/women out there
that are willing to fay down their lives every day for us and to keep our City safe.
I have enclosed my Love Offering to be used in the best possible way aiding the
safety of our men/women in the Farmers Branch Police Department. I pray and
hope that others will feel the same to contribute and support our men and
women keeping not only them safe, but us as well.

I look forward to working/volunteering more to help our Police Department in
the greatest little City in Texas and USA.

In Christian Love,
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Charlotte A. Ray

Enclosure



